
July 9, 2012 

To Whom It May Concern: 

SUBJECT: REFERENCE LETTER FOR MR. DENNIS DAVISON 

As a software technical lead for a leading telecommunications company, I 
reported for several years to Mr. Dennis Davison who was team manager.  
Dennis worked tirelessly to ensure our projects came in on time and within 
budget.  He always showed a genuine interest in his staff  on a personal level 
and had full confidence in our abilities to provide excellence and value for the 
company. 

When we were assigned a very large project to complete in limited time and 
with limited resources, Dennis always showed a positive can-do approach, 
provided any necessary tools and outside resources required for the project 
while deflecting lower priority interruptions from his staff  that would have put 
our timeline at risk.   The project was a complete success. 

Dennis also worked as Architect on a project to decommission a mainframe 
accounts receivable system.  During the time in this role he aggressively sought 
out and gained the technical skills required in order to do a deep dive into the 
system’s applications.  This enabled him to gather and organize key data, 
summarize and analyze it, and to present solutions to the Architectural 
committee.   

Sincerely, 

Ms. Sarah Field 
918.590.5346 
sarah.field@verizonbusiness.com 
 


